
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Envision Illinois invites 
 

Self-Advocates and Disability Service Providers 
 

to learn about the  
 

                                 

Thursday, December 8, 2022 
10 – 11am Central Time 
 
The Peer to Peer: Bridging the Gap through Self-Advocacy curriculum was designed 
to provide self-advocates with the information and tools needed to support survivors 
and to act as a bridge between the survivor and the programs in the community 
designed to serve them.  Self-advocates will learn peer support skills and information 
through in person learning labs and online virtual tracks:  
 

• Basic (4 classes) 
• Domestic Violence (3 classes) 
• Sexual Assault (3 classes) 
• Justice (3 classes) 

 
Leslie Myers, one of the Peer to Peer authors, will talk about the curriculum and how 
it is designed for interactivity, both online and in person.  Ask questions, share 
comments, and if you want to participate in the FREE Peer to Peer curriculum, we 
will help you sign up and get the journey started!  Check out the Peer to Peer: 
Bridging the Gap through Self-Advocacy curriculum here. 
 
For questions or to register, please contact Krescene Beck at 
krescene@selfadvocacyalliance.org or Mary Hettel at mhettel2022@gmail.com.  

  

 

Learn about Envision Illinois here. 
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